
         
 

Pupil Safety Policy 
 

The safety and well-being of our pupils is of paramount importance at Harrodian. 
The staff encourage responsible behaviour within the school and try to allow the 
pupil to be self-regulating in this respect. Our documentation frequently includes 
the following statement:  
 
Harrodian aims to: provide a safe and secure environment for all members of the 
School community; maintain high standards of behaviour, care and control so that 
every pupil has the right to enjoy learning, free from intimidation both inside and 
outside the classroom. 
 
Pupil safety is ensured and monitored by: 
 
▪ High level of staff duty before and after school and during lunch 
▪ Onsite Security Team during normal school hours 
▪ CCTV  
▪ Road safety instruction 
▪ Cycling proficiency 
▪ Regular contact with local police (including visits from officers to talk in 

assemblies and other contexts). 
 

 
Links to other policies 
Please refer to the School’s Health and Safety Policy and Safeguarding Children and 
Child Protection Policy. 
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